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Weekly Email Update 8th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please remember to check our Facebook page to see what the children in each year 

group have been doing this week. 

 

Important 2023/24 dates: 

 

23rd October – 27th 

October 

Half Term 

30th October Inset Day – School Closed to pupils 

 

School dinners  

Next week will be Week 2. 

 

Children are offered a piece of fruit at breaktime.  If your child brings in an extra 

snack to have at breaktime this will also need to be a piece of fruit (no sugary 

snacks or crisps etc) 

 

Please remember that we are a nut free school. 

 

Wraparound care 

 

Don’t forget to email the infant office if you would like to book your child into 

afterschool club (run by the Junior School).  Any bookings for the Infant School 

Breakfast Club should be made via your infant Parentpay account. We understand 

some parents were unable to book Breakfast club earlier this week, but Parentpay 

have now resolved the issue and you should encounter no further problems. 

 

Transfer to Junior School September 2024 

Please find attached a leaflet relating to Year 2 children with details on how to 

apply for a place to transfer from an infant school to year three at a Junior School.   

The online application system is now open and the deadline to apply is 15th January 

2024.   All Year 2 children will need to apply online for a place. 

 

Do you have a child born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020?   
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If you have a child born between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020 you will 

need to apply for a place in a reception class in September 2024 for that child by 

the deadline of 15 January 2024.  Please see attached leaflet 

 

PE 

An important letter has been emailed to Parents separately regarding when your child 

has PE and you will see that on those days they will need to come into school wearing 

their PE kit. 

 

After School Clubs 

An email was sent earlier in the week confirming that the Year 1 and 2 after school 

clubs were now live on Parentpay. At present we have the following clubs which start 

this coming week: 

 

Yr 1&2 Street Dance    Tuesdays 3.20 – 4.05pm 

Yr 1&2 Girls Football Club   Mondays 3.15-4pm 

Yr 1&2 Boys Football Club   Tuesdays 3.15-4pm (FULL) 

Yr 1&2 Stop Motion Animation Club Thursdays  

 

If your child is successful in getting a place they will be taken to the club by the Class 

Team and you will need to collect your child from the main infant school entrance 

when the club has finished.  Please ensure your child has a named water bottle. 

 

The Boys football club filled up very quickly but there are still spaces on the remaining 

clubs.  We are also pleased to advise that there will be an Art Club and a Choir Club 

open to Year 1 and Year 2 which will both take place on Monday after school starting 

the week commencing 18th September and details will go live on Parentpay next 

week. 

 

Message from Emma Thomas 

I am hoping you and your children are settling well into the new school year. 

 

Many of you are aware that I am based at our school hub at the Infants school; I am 

available during school hours to help with many issues you might be facing- if I don't 

have the answer, I will always try my best to find one! 

 

There are many ways we can help during the cost-of-living crisis, we have the 

Hygiene Bank, Access to CAP Money advice/courses, Free Uniform "swap shop” and 

we provide help and support with many different issues including behaviour. 
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Each Friday morning, I hold a Parent drop in until 10.30am and this will commence 

on 29th September.  All welcome, refreshments provided. 

 

Emma Thomas 

Family Support Adviser and DDSL Bude Primary Academy 

Telephone 07772296182 

Emma.thomas@budeprimary.org 
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